
Reference: Anti- bullying survey for parents. 

 

Learning in faith, hope and love. 

“Love is patient, love is kind, it does not envy, 

it does not boast, it is not proud.” 

1 Corinthians 13. 

Dear Parents, 

At Christ the King, we promote an atmosphere of love and respect for one another- the heart of our 

Catholic faith. We aim for all our children to be happy, safe and confident in their dealing with their 

peers and adults, we seek to promote positive mental health and wellbeing. Hence, we work hard to 

prevent and respond quickly to any form of bullying. We actively teach the child about; what bullying 

is, the different types of bullying behaviour and ways to deal with bullying. We achieve this through a 

range of strategies: 

 Regular class/ whole school assemblies about the 7C’s (caring, considerate, communicative, 

courteous, co-operative, conscientious and confident) 

 Focus teaching week- Anti- Bullying week (Nov 2016) 

 Anti-bullying assemblies 

 Completing pupil anti-bullying surveys and acting upon the responses given. 

 Teaching children about cyberbullying. 

 Year 5 & 6 discussion about being safe online-led by the Community Police. 

We openly welcome the opinions of our parents and are keen to hear your views about our school with 

regards to bullying. Please find enclosed a ‘Parent survey’ to complete, which will support our school in 

ways to move forward. Also, find enclosed ‘A guide for Parents on our approach to anti-bullying’ and 

hope you find useful.  

If you have any concerns about the survey or bullying please feel free to contact Mrs Ayton (Year 5 

teacher) or visit our website and read our anti-bullying policy (ctkcps.com). 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Ayton 

Lead for Anti-bullying at Christ the King School. 


